
Thank you for your email. I will ask that your email be added to an upcoming agenda
and available for discussion.
 
George Finch
Mayor of South Huron
322 Main Street South   P.O. Box 759  
Exeter Ontario  
N0M 1S6
Phone: 519-235-0310   Fax: 519-235-3304 
Toll Free:  1-877-204-0747
Cell 226-377-8886
www.southhuron.ca
 

From: Dave Watt 
Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 6:39 PM
To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>
Cc:
Subject: Fwd: Fwd: Petition for new gymnasium at Exeter community centre
 

Dear Mayor Finch:

We agree with & support the Petition, as written. Please take the appropriate
action to implement our request.

Thank you.

Dave & Ellie Watt, 22 Pebble Beach Pkwy

Grand Bend

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Fwd: Petition for new gymnasium at Exeter community centre

Date:Thu, 4 Nov 2021 16:45:43 -0400
From:Malcolm Ross <mross@shireconsulting.ca>

 

 
Hello
The Exeter pickleball players were disappointed to hear that the Council has
decided to postpone the construction of a new recreation facility and have started
a petition to have the council reconsider.  See below request for support for their
request
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Sony Lim <sony.lim@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Nov 2, 2021 at 9:21 PM
Subject: Petition for new gymnasium at Exeter community centre

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.southhuron.ca%2f&c=E,1,nTkkAFPsYFLDLjN4yqE30ccC1PZjV-76GWc1Sb5AGsX9HnZSm7b52RUgbt3XDw0R36uC4Ga7XioeNyssNhquBxXtrEOO5oI3HW7FYySX_RHOHw,,&typo=1
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